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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Free School Meals Update to Parents/Carers: 6th April 2020 

 

Many of you will have heard that over the weekend the Government have done a U turn and 

agreed to supply Free School Meal vouchers during the Easter holidays.   

The school has applied for vouchers but are still waiting for them to arrive from the central 

supplier.  We are expecting that they will be here by the end of this week and will send them out 

or email them to you as soon as they arrive. 

In the meantime if any families are in real crisis and have no other support from family or 

friends, then they can ring the Dudley Council for Voluntary Services helpline on 01384 573381 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms O O’Beirne 

 

Principal 
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